
From: Bishop, Nick
To: Aquind Interconnector; acquindconsultation@becg.com
Subject: Aquind Interconnector - Notice of a compulsory acquisition request in respect of additional land (Plot 8-03a)

- Planning Inspectorate reference: EN020022
Date: 29 October 2020 10:36:02
Attachments: AQUIND 1.pdf

Dear sirs,
 
Reference that attached letter dated 6 October 2020, please be advised that
Hampshire County Council hold no interest in the ‘Additional Land’ noted as Plot
8-03a.
 
Although the County Council did own this land in the past, it was transferred to
Portsmouth City Council under local government re-organisation.
 
Regards.
 
Nick Bishop
Senior Estates Surveyor
Estates Management – Operations
HCC Property Services
Rm 1.09 Castle Ave
Winchester SO23 8UL
T: 0370 779 1749
E: nick.j.bishop@hants.gov.uk
 
















